
The science consensus is increasing in strength every single day, that we must make every effort to 
drastically reduce our plans for any future increased development of fossil fuels, and at the same time 
put maximum effort into increasing the creation of renewable energy sources.  Ohio’s legislature has 
had a history to stamping out renewable incentives in the state over keeping the status quo of allowing 
fossil fuel production to continue to grow.  This is a blow to the future for or civilization to have normal 
food and water distribution systems in the future, and is a killer for the economic future of Ohio, as we 
lose and fall behind in the production of renewables and their technologies. 
 
Please help to ensure that SB 52 does not get out of the gate, to continue the dinosaur of destroying 
clean renewable energy incentives over fossil fuel production.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Pace 
1362 Erickson Rd. 
Columbus, OH  43227 
 


